

July 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

RE: Snack Fees – Autumn 1 (2023-24)

It is now time to pre-order your children's snack for September when we return to school. Snack is served at 10.30am on morning break every day.

The next half term will be 6 weeks = 33 days @ 20p per day. (Tuesday 5th September – Thursday 19th October)

The total amount is £6.60.

The deadline for snack payments will be **Friday 1st September** as we will need to inform the kitchen of numbers.

If you are struggling to make payment or having difficulty using the Arbor app, please come and see Miss Eaton or Miss Dunning in the office who will be happy to assist.

Yours sincerely,

I Ulloy



